@ongress of the United States
Washington, DE 20515

February 8, 2013

The President
The White House
Washington, DE20500

Dear Mr., President;

We write to urge you to immediately approve any request for an emergency or major disaster
declaration made by the State of Rhode Island in response to the winter storm bearing down on
the state.

As you know, the National Weather Service has issued blizzard warnings for areas across New
England, including the entire state of Rhode Island. Projections show that snowfall could exceed
two feet in some areas and wind gusts could reach, or exceed, hurricane force. In addition, the
Weather Service anticipates widespread coastal flooding, which will be severe in some areas.
Due to beach erosion that occurred in Superstorm Sandy, Rhode Island's south coast is
particularly vulnerable. With significant fiscal constraints, the state will be challenged to
respond to this scale of disaster without federal assistance. We have appreciated your
recognition of this fact in your prompt issuance of emergency and disaster declarations for past
storms and ask that you give every consideration to our state's needs in this emergency.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

e

Sheldon Whitehouse
United States Senator

Chd P boits

R. Langevin David N. Cicilline
ember of Congress Member of Congress

cc: The Honorable Craig Fugate
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